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The project

SDGs

Results

The project is a great example of working to achieve SDG12 as
it substantially reduces the amount of plastic used, reduces
the related emissions and financial costs, and makes water
consumption around campus more responsible 

The University has partnered with BRITA
to introduce a glass bottling scheme on
campus. The filtered water dispenser will
provide both still and sparkling water at
catering outlets across the campus.

Helps to reduce emissions from the
storage and transport of water bottles

It is estimated that the scheme will help saving
around 40,000 plastic water bottles per year

The scheme will also lead to financial
savings for the institution and for the
students 


